Sasha Linker

From: gkellas@verizon.net

Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 7:39 AM
To: CommAsst

Subject: Case 2020-00416 Charles Grace

EXTERNAL EMAIL

Good morning,

| have been receiving complaints from several folks, that a resident has been going around trying to get signatures on a
letter to the FPPC, in ref. to an FPPC decision for Charles Grace of GES. He will not say who he is or who he represents
and acts intimidating and threatening to have his letter signed. It would appear that some of these letters may have
been signed under stress.

| thought | should let the FPPC know of the complaints.

Best Regards,

Gwen Kellas



